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Report to the Landcare Committee
from Philip van Dyk, Policy Analyst, Council Secretariat

Chairperson of Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee

1. Purpose

To review the position of the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee
(HRFMAC) Chairperson.

2. Background

On 2 February 1999 the Wellington Regional Council appointed Cr Stuart Macaskill
as Chairperson of the HRFMAC. This appointment was made following the
HRFMAC recommendation that the Advisory Committee Chairperson be appointed
from among the Regional Council’s members of the HRFMAC.

The Council also noted the Advisory Committee’s recommendation that the position
of HRFMAC Chairperson be reviewed in 12 month’s time.

3. Comment

A year has now passed since the appointment of the HRFMAC Chairperson and it is
therefore timely to review this position, as agreed. As the HRFMAC is a
subcommittee of the Landcare Committee, it is appropriate that this Committee decide
which of the Regional Council representatives on the HRFMAC be recommended to
Council for appointment as Chairperson of the Advisory Committee.



3. Recommendation

That the Landcare Committee recommend to Council its nomination for appointment
to the position of Chairperson of the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory

Committee.
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